
 
 

 

CANCELLED 
 

Thursday, July 27, 2017 
6:30 p.m. 

John Knox Village 
Administration Bldg. Board Room (Main floor) 

400 NW Murray 
(Corner of Murray and O’Brien) 

 
 

 

 
The July 27, 2017 Health Education Advisory Board 

meeting has been cancelled. 
 

The next meeting will be held on  
Thursday, August 24, 2017. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
For additional information, please call the Staff Liaison, Nick Edwards, Director of Administration, at 816-969-

1015. 
 

MISSION STATEMENT:  In collaboration with the City of Lee’s Summit we will 
promote and advocate personal and community health by assessing health issues 
and resources, educating the public and appropriate government agencies, 
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developing plans to address health issues, encouraging public/private partnerships 
and evaluating our outcomes. 


